
 

 

 

 

 

 

Health Department Notification and Licensing 
 

 

When sponsors have chosen their prospective sites, they must notify the 
health department in writing of all prospective site locations and arrange for 
prompt and regular trash removal. 

 
Before program operations begin, sponsors must submit to the State 
agency a copy of the letter notifying the local health department of their 
intention to provide a food service at specific times at planned sites. 

 
For Licensing requirements notify your county health department. 

 
  

The state website has a link for a listing of local and regional health 
agencies:  
http://www.colorado.gov/cs/Satellite/CDPHE-Main/CBON/1251588365684 

 
Denver’s information will be different and their website/contact is: 
http://www.denvergov.org/Default.aspx?alias=www.denvergov.org/deh 

 
  

 

 

 

 

The following ten counties are 
not regulated by the local 

health departments; 

Alamosa Jackson  

Conejos   Mineral   

Garfield  Rio Grande 

Costilla  Moffat 

Grand Saguache 

Sponsors located in these ten counties 
will contact the Colorado Department 

of Public Health and Environment's 
Division of Environmental Health and 

Sustainability, 303-692-3645, for 
licensing requirements. 
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